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Narellan Family, Child and Community Centre Opening 
 

Mayor of Camden, Councillor Lara Symkowiak today officially opened the redeveloped Narellan Family, 

Child and Community Centre on Queen Street, Narellan. 

 

The Centre, which was closed for a period of 12 months to complete works, now aims to focus on services 

for children and families as well as provide additional areas for related services and engage children and 

families to seek assistance to reduce family problems. 

 

The $1.5 million project included the revitilisation of the existing Narellan Community Centre as well as a  

10 metre building extension towards Queen Street, new external colonnade along the full width of Queen 

Street, new office spaces for community based services, amenities, kitchen and façade. 

 

New technology is also a highlight of the redevelopment with motion detecting sensor lights in office spaces, 

energy saving air conditioning in the main hall and external automatic control irrigation. 

 

Mayor of Camden, Councillor Lara Symkowiak said the new community centre was an exciting development 

for the community. 

 

“Providing community facilities and infrastructure like the redeveloped Narellan Community Centre is 

important for the community and for Council. The new Centre is now much more than just a hall, it will now 

provide a range of services the community can utilise”. 

 

“As the Mayor of Camden I am proud to be able to deliver these types of community infrastructure and I look 

forward to continuing to deliver more throughout the community as we grow” she said. 
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